
From: Kevin L. Bryant
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/22/2017 1:41:59 PM
Subject: Sherriff McBride

Chief Mitchell was wondering if you could assist us (ACSO) with our bodycam papers. Call me please 
when you have a chance please. Captain Darrell Hill (864) 617-5505
 

Probably something CN could help them with
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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